Dear Military Medical Science Letters readers,

As of January 1, 2017, I have the honor to serve as a new Editor-in-Chief (EIC) of the Military Medical Science
Letters (MMSL), continuing in the legacy of prof. Kamil Kuca, who has been EIC of MMSL since 2009.

As anew EIC, I am aware of the long and profound history of this journal. MMSL has been firmly established
as an international peer-review journal open to researchers from the military area as well as to civil audience.

Prof. Kuca has reinvented the journal and given it a place on the international map. However, we need to keep
moving forward. In this context, we would like to broaden the scope of MMSL in order to gain more attention from
larger scientific community. Currently, we are extensively working on the new webpages and will also try to fulfill
all the criteria to include MMSL into SCOPUS database. Last but not least, we have made vital decision — from
now on, all the articles can be accepted in English as well as in Czech/Slovak languages. All these steps will
hopefully help us to spread the good name of MMSL.

I look very much forward to interact with all of you interested in MMSL to shape its future and to maintain it
as a platform for dissemination of not only military-related research characterized by (a) rigorous but fair quality
control, (b) respectful communication, and (c) no cost for authors.

Jan Korabecny
New MMSL Editor-in-Chief




